
Jean Porter Retires from the Sunday School - 2014 

 

 

During Sunday Service on June 8th we took a few moments to recognize and applaud Jean Porter’s 37 years of service 

to our Sunday School. Jean started teaching Sunday School at 13 and has continued her involvement in many capacities 

ever since, inspiring her daughters, Caitlin and Lindsay to follow in her footsteps. For many years she has capably acted 

as Sunday School Superintendent, a time-consuming role crucial to the vitality and success of the Sunday School 

programme. On behalf of the Sunday School, Carolyn Leonard Gilchrist concluded her warm and personal tribute to 

Jean by presenting her with a beautifully inscribed crystal vase. Following the service, members of the congregation 

gathered in the Lower Scott Hall to extend personal congratulations and thanks to Jean and to enjoy bountiful 

refreshments during a time of fellowship. 


